
DEAR USMNEWS.NET 
 
Dear usmnews.net, 
 
Last week I was in Hattiesburg.  As I revisited the campus, it occurred to me that I 
didn’t see any extension to the Centennial Gateway that was widely discussed on 
campus a couple of years ago.  Do you have any idea what happened to it?  I hope 
someone had the good sense to pull the plug on it – permanently.  It seemed like a 
pretty stupid decoration to spend money on while my tuition was going up. 
 
Former student 

http://www.usmnews.net/Faculty%20Senate%20Strategic%20Fencing%20of%20the%20University.pdf
http://www.usmnews.net/Marthas%20Podium%20no2.pdf

